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Friday, 25™ November 2022

Dear SirfMadam,

STATUTORY NOTICES FOR SIGNIFICANT FURTHER INFORMATION IN RESPECT OF AN
APPLICATION FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A WAREHOUSE WITH ANCILLARY OFFICE AND
STAFF FACILITIES AND ASSOCIATED DEVELOPMENT AT KINGSWOOD ROAD & KINGSWOOD
AVENUE, CITYWEST BUSINESS CAMPUS, DUBLIN 24.

South Dublin County Council Register Reference SD22Af0290

I refer to your letter received dated 23" November 2022 which advised that the Response to Further
Information submitted on the 3 of November 2022 in respect of the industrial development located
in at Kingswood Road & Kingswood Avenue, Citywest Business Campus, Dublin 24 is considered to
be significant.

Please find enclosed a copy of the Newspaper Notice from the Irish Star dated Friday, 25" November
2022 and a copy of the Site Notice dated Friday, 25" November 2022 setting out details of the
significant Further Information submitted on behalf of Rockface Developments Limited.

We trust that this is satisfactory. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Sadhbh O’Connor
Director
Thornton O"Connor Town Planning
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